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5-week public hearing concerning
environmental assessments related to
Hesselø Offshore Wind Farm
The Danish Energy Agency and the Danish Environmental Protection Agency
invites the public, companies, authorities and other interested in the coming
Hesselø Offshore Wind to submit ideas on the strategic environmental
assessment (SEA) for the Plan for Hesselø Offshore Wind Farm and the
environmental impact assessment (EIA) of the land-based part of the project.

The public hearing, which is an early public consultation in the scoping phase,



runs from the 12 February to 19 March 2021.

Read relevant hearing material, information on how to submit inputs to the

hearing, etc. (Link in danish)

Based on the ideas and inputs received during the consultation, the Danish
Energy Agency and the Danish Environmental Protection Agency will decide
what topics and environmental impacts to be included in the SEA and the EIA
respectively.

The results of the environmental assessments should be published and subject
to a public consultation in the first half of 2022. The Danish Environmental
Protection Agency expects mid-2022 to issue the EIA-permit (§ 25 of the
Danish Environmental Assessment Act) for the land-based part of the project.

The EIA of the offshore-based part of the project is expected to be carried out
in 2023-2024 when the winner of the tender for Hesselø Offshore Wind Farm
has been found: the scoping phase is expected to be in 2023 and the 2nd public
consultation on the EIA report is expected to be in 2024. Later in 2024, the
Danish Energy Agency expects to issue the construction license (EIA-permit)
for Hesselø Offshore Wind Farm, provided that the EIA-process allows the
project to be carried out.

Facts

Hesselø Offshore Wind Farm will have an installed capacity of 800 -
1.200 MW.
The turbines will be located in Hesselø Bay in the Kattegat at a distance
of minimum 30 km from Zealand.
Offshore export cables will run to the landfall at Gilbjerg Hoved in North
Zealand. Near Pårup, a new high voltage power station will potentially be
constructed. From the station, the electricity will be exported through
onshore cables towards the existing high voltage power station
Hovegaard north of Ballerup. This station will be extended.

Further information

Read more about the tender of Hesselø Offshore Wind Farm

You can also sign up to receive newsletters every time new information or new
documents are added to Hesselø OWF’s webpage.

https://ens.dk/ansvarsomraader/vindenergi/udbud-paa-havvindmoelleomraadet/hesseloe-havvindmoellepark-1
https://ens.dk/ansvarsomraader/vindenergi/udbud-paa-havvindmoelleomraadet/hesseloe-havvindmoellepark-1
https://ens.dk/en/our-responsibilities/wind-power/ongoing-offshore-wind-tenders/hesselo-offshore-wind-farm
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